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As new residents of Shoreline, my husband and are deeply disappointed that the city council is even
 considering a vote to make Shoreline a sanctuary city, thereby breaking with Federal laws, putting
 potential Federal funds at risk, not to mention its citizens. We chose Shoreline because its is a quiet,
 safe, bedroom community. If we had desired a “sanctuary city” we would have chosen Seattle—
which we firmly avoided.  As new local citizens we are deeply disappointed that the council is even
 considering this direction and remain hopeful that the council will do the right thing and stay true to
 its community roots and follow the spirit of the Federal law.
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